
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Students, 
 
Random Student Drug and Alcohol Testing Continues 
This year, the Greenfield-Central Community School Corporation will continue the Random 
Student Drug Testing Program for students in grades 7-12 who are involved in athletics and 
extra-curricular activities.  The program will also include students who choose to drive to school. 
Random student drug testing has shown to be a motivating factor for students to avoid drug and 
alcohol use.  It also serves as another reason for students to make good choices and stand up 
against peer pressure. The program is a great opportunity for all students involved in 
extra-curricular activities to stand together against drugs and alcohol.  
 
Procedure 
Each month, a small sample of students will be randomly selected by the corporation’s contracted 
testing company.  Those students will be asked to provide a sample in a secure setting.  The 
sample will then be sent to a laboratory for testing, which will take about one week. Students who 
test positive for a drug, tobacco or alcohol will be notified along with his/her parents.  
 
Consent Form 
All students who plan to participate in athletics, ECAs or drive to school, must complete a Drug 
Testing Consent Form.  G-CHS has moved to an online forum for registering your student to 
participate in athletics/extra-curricular activities. All students should visit 
https://greenfield-central.rankonesport.com​ to access the required forms.  
You will need your student ID Number in order to complete the form. There are three forms listed 
on the website (you will only need to complete one form based on your student’s school/activity 
level): 

1.  Greenfield Central High School Online Signature Form (High School athletes) 
2. Greenfield Central Junior High School Online Signature Form (Junior High School 

athletes) 
3. Greenfield-Central High School ECA Online Signature Form (for those not in athletics but 

involved in Band or any other Extra-Curricular Activity) 
Please complete the correct form for your student’s activity. If you compete in Athletics you will 
need to complete the Athletic Form; if you complete in ECAs you will need to complete the ECA 
form. Once you’ve completed the form, you will receive an email confirming the form has been 
received and accepted. You do not need to contact the office for confirmation. 
 
Students ​must​ have a consent form completed before they can participate​.  Parents may also 
choose to include their child, even if he/she is not currently involved in an extra-curricular activity.  
 
We believe this program will have a positive impact on our students, schools and community. 
This is going to be a great year! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jason Cary  
Principal  
  
  

https://greenfield-central.rankonesport.com/

